UNSWORTH NEWS



MONDAY 7 JULY 2025

Busy week in school!

What a fantastic week it's been in school!

We were thrilled to welcome our new Reception children for their first visit—full of excitement as they begin their journey with us. All pupils took part in Move-Up Day, meeting their new teachers and getting a taste of what's to come in September. Reception children also had a brilliant time developing their cycling skills during their Balance Bike sessions.

Meanwhile, our Year 6 production is coming together beautifully and our Year 5 and 6 Cricket team made us incredibly proud by finishing 3rd out of 16 schools in the finals—a superb achievement! We also welcomed students from Thornleigh and Hazel Wood for their work experience week, who brought great enthusiasm and support to our school community. Our Linc class enjoyed a wonderful Forest School session with Mrs Edwards. Year 5 pupils discovered who their Reception buddies will be next year, writing thoughtful welcome letters to begin building those special relationships.

As always, thank you for your support, especially at this very busy time of year!





Certificate winners

Well done to these superstars! They were all awarded a certificate on Friday during our praise assembly.

YR: George & Luca Y1: Rose & Heidi

Y2: Georgia & Yahya

Y3: Annabelle H & Charlie

Y4: Isabelle & Stephen

Y5: Amelia & Annabelle

Y6: Emily & Lilli-Mae Linc: Jude A

Reception Balance Bikes Fun!

Our Reception children have had an exciting and enriching experience this term through a series of balance bike sessions, led by three expert instructors, including the inspirational Kiera Byland BEM.

These sessions have been a fantastic opportunity for children to develop their gross motor skills, coordination and balance in a fun and supportive environment. As they learned to glide and steer, their confidence grew with every session—

many even progressing to riding independently! The sessions were filled with laughter, encouragement, and a real sense of achievement. It's been wonderful to see our youngest pupils not only learning new physical skills but also building resilience, self-belief, and a love for active play.



MONDAY 7 JULY 2025

Paint Shirts

We would like to use old shirts in class for children to wear during painting activities. If you have a clean old school shirt or a clean old adult shirt, please send them in over the next two weeks.



Year 1 assembly

Takes place on: Wednesday 9th July at 2.50pm Doors open at 2.40pm



Outstanding monies

Please ensure all lunch and ASC/Breakfast Club money is paid. The office have been contacting parents who have fallen into debt on their accounts. If you require any support, please contact school.

Otherwise, please make payments this week.

Thank you for your support.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Monda **

Thursday 10th July - Evacuee visiting Year 6
Friday 11th July - Year 5 trip to Ski Rossendale

Monday 14th July - Years 3 & 4 visit to Elms Bank to watch their show
Tuesday 15th July - Year 6 production - 6pm start
Wednesday 16th July - 60th birthday celebrations
Thursday 17th July - Year 6 trip to Tree Top Nets
Wednesday 16th July - 60th birthday celebrations
Friday 18th July - Last day of term - 2pm finish

Reading Books

Reading books will be collected in by Friday this week as the library is being packed away. This is part of the renovations for the Nursery build.



Don't forget...

Any remaining **raffle tickets** need to be in school by the end of this week. We will be doing the draw in assembly next week. If you require any more tickets, please do contact the office.

Parking - polite reminder - please DO NOT park on the staff car park if you do not have a parking permit.

Survey results ~ thank you!

Thank you to everyone who completed our parent survey. We were really pleased with the results.

So many of you took the time to complete it and leave some really positive feedback - so thank you, it really does mean so much to me and the team. We all work so hard and feel passionate about our Unsworth community.

97% of parents would recommend our school to another family. This is lovely to hear! All our staff work so hard to ensure of school community is happy and thriving - so thank you for your feedback!

